
Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Fwd: St. Patrick's Project Update - 9/25/20
Jonathan Freedman <jfreedman@natickma.org> Fri, Sep 25, 2020 at 5:37 PM
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>
Cc: Selectmen <selectmen@natickma.org>, James Errickson <jerrickson@natickma.org>, Melissa Malone <mmalone@natickma.org>

For Wednesday announcements.

Jonathan Freedman
Chair, Natick Select Board

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Info <info@stonegatellc.com>
Date: Fri, Sep 25, 2020, 4:03 PM
Subject: St. Patrick's Project Update - 9/25/20
To: Info <info@stonegatellc.com>

Stonegate Group will begin the demolition of the 2-family house, barn and former funeral home located at 4 & 6 Lincoln Street (the former St. Patricks Parish Property) on Wednesday, September 30th starting at 7:00 am
(weather permitting). 

 

We anticipate the demolition work to last for approximately 2 days. 

 

As there will be construction vehicles entering and exiting the property on Lincoln St., we ask that all residents proceed with caution while driving or walking in the area.

 

Thank you!
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